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18th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to outline the arrangements for the end of term and the start of the new academic year 
in September.   
 
Last day of term 
Further to the recent Class Charts notification, Thursday 20th July will be the last day of term and 
pupils will be dismissed at 12 noon.  Pupils entitled to a free school meal will be able to collect a grab 
bag at the end of period 3 before leaving site. 
 
Guidance relating to e-scooters/e-bikes 
As we go into the summer break, please click here for guidance from Wayne Norrie, Chief Executive 
Officer, to familiarise yourself with the legal position as to the use of electronic forms of transportation. 
 
September Return 
Due to a calendar error, there is a change to the published return date.  Pupils in Year 7 and 12 will 
return on Tuesday 5th September followed by the rest of the pupils on Wednesday 6th September 
2023.  Both days will start at 8.40am. 
 
Uniform 
Please can I remind you of uniform expectations from September 2023 as outlined in my letter of 3rd 
July 2023 – Uniform Expectations Sept 2023.  A link can be found in the uniform letter should financial 
assistance be required, and requests should be submitted by 24th July to ensure delivery into the 
academy week commencing 21st August.     
 
Finally, I want to thank you for your continued support for me, the staff, and pupils at Weston Favell 
Academy, and would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a peaceful and relaxing summer 
break. 
 
As always, if you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school 
via admin@westonfavellacademy.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Todd Johnson 
Senior Executive Principal   
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